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OFFICER PROFILE OF DAVID GREEN
David was born locally in Fletcher, North Carolina and he
started working at Kenmure on August 25, 2023. His past
work experience includes car sales, RV transport and as a
food runner. His outside interests include playing billiards,
fishing and firearm training/ drills.

My most memorable event while working at Kenmure
was when there was a house fire while I was on duty. It
was a very unfortunate event but luckily all occupants
were able to evacuate the property with no injuries.

The emergency response times from fire and rescue are
always amazing to me.

My favorite place in Kenmure is Railpen Gap Park. This
is a wonderful and quiet place to visit while completing my
patrol paperwork.

My favorite part of working for Kenmure is feeling like
I’m making a difference and keeping this wonderful place
secure. It’s more than a job for me, it’s a chance to have
purpose and to help care for the residents who reside here.




